
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th November 2016 
 

 
Please remember to complete your online application for a place for your child in 
Reception. Let us know if you need any help. 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This week the children have been: 
*participating in Phase 1 phonics activities 
*talking about what they enjoy in the nursery 
*learning about positional language, such as under, on top, behind 
 
The children will be: 
*playing number recognition games 
*exploring colour mixing  
*making pictures with shapes 
 
 
Book of the Week:  I do not eat the colour green by Lynne Rickards 
 
 
Suggested activities you could do over the weekend: 
*Visit the library and let your child choose their own books to read. 
*Read a book to your child every day and ask them who, what, where, why, how 
questions about the book. 
*Practise writing your child’s name using their name card 
*Teach your child to wear their own coat and shoes. 
*Encourage your child to help tidy their toys after they have finished playing.  
*Go on a shape hunt. Can you find a circle? Triangle? Square?  
 
Key Vocabulary:  circle    square     triangle     rectangle     oval      star      
 
Reminders: 
*Please remember to label all of your child’s belongings 
*Please bring your child’s book bag on the correct day 



 
 
Thank you 
 
The Nursery Staff  
 


